Lakeville Eastern Star Newsletter
May 2024

Editor: Harold Rowe - 574-784-8948 - newsletter@lakevillemasons.org

Lakeville Masonic Temple
318 N. Mangus Dr
Lakeville, IN 46536

574-784-8000

Web: lakevillestars.org

Star Mailing Address: PO Box 331
Lakeville, IN 46536

Message from the Worthy Matron
Sisters and Brothers!

May is here and we are beginning to see the beautiful flowers and colors of Spring! Such an amazing time of year as things
seem to come to life after the long winter. At our May meeting, we honored our mothers. One of the duties of a mother is to
support and guide so we gave a special recognition to Sister Chris, our Worthy Grand Patron’s mother and a major support for
our Chapter. Thank you, Chris, for all you do to help us! As is our tradition, the men cooked for the ladies and made a delicious
haystack dinner with berry shortcake for dessert. It was YUMMY!!!

May also saw the election of our officers for the coming year. Those elected include Worthy Matron Barb Woods, Worthy Patron
Harold Rowe, Associate Matron Donna Hoover, Associate Patron Brian Hoover, Secretary Chris Rowe, Treasurer Roberta
Bardull, Conductress Susie Adams and Associate Conductress Dolly Poston-Zollars. In addition, Sister Donna will be serving as
our District Deputy Sunflower #20 in the Dreaming of Fun in the Sun Grand Family.

Our District meeting was held on Friday May 17th at Lakeville with a potluck dinner and Chinese Auction to benefit Brother
Harold as he heads to Grand Chapter. Thank you for all of the donations that were made for the residents of the Masonic Home.

Lakeville will host our Chicken Noodle Dinner on Friday May 31st. This will be our first one since Covid. This is our big fund
raiser for the year and will require all of us to pitch in so that we can make this event a success. It is largely due to the Chicken
Noodle Dinner that we are able to keep the cost of dues down while still covering the annual expenses for the Chapter. Lakeville
will also continue our fund-raising efforts by working with the Lions Club at their booth for the Fair during the first week of July.
Please see Brother Max if you can help with these efforts.

Come Climb Sunshine Mountain with us as Sister Cindy Willyard and Brother Harold host this special session of Grand Chapter
in Muncie on June 7th, 8th and 9th. Come for the whole or session or just a day. There will be special seating for Lakeville
Chapter and District 20. This will be a celebration of all the thing the Faith Moves Mountains Grand Family and the State have
accomplished this year and will be lots of fun!

Our June meeting will be "Over the Hill" and will be the final meeting for this year. We will celebrate Fathers and Sons. Ladies
will make refreshments for the men. Dress for the evening will be casual.

Blessings!
Barb
Dates to Remember:
Fri May-31 @ 3:00pm  Chicken Noodle Dinner: 3pm - 7pm, Dine-In and Carry-Out
Tue Jun-4 @ 7:30pm  Stated Meeting - Ladies to provide pizza after the meeting in honor of Father's Day.

Fri  Jun-7 @ 11:00am Grand Chapter Session - Muncie, IN - Friday - Sunday, June 7 - 9
Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Message from the Building Committee

We will hold our annual Chicken and Noodle fund raising dinner on Friday, May 31st. We will be serving our famous Salad Bar
and Dessert. As usual, we will need helpers to peel potatoes, pick chickens, donate salads and work in the kitchen and dining
room. You should have received information and tickets under separate cover.



